For KLM:

Effective March 1, 2013, KLM Telephone and KLM Long Distance will be doing business as American
Broadband. Other than the change in name which will be reflected on all future communications with
our customers, the products, services, and rates you currently have will not change. In addition, our
relationships with you, our customers, will remain the same — same people, same locations and
addresses, and same great service.

If you have any questions about the change, please call our Customer Support Center at
1.888.438.4490. We appreciate your relationship with us and look forward to continuing to be your
telecommunications provider of choice, now and in the future.

For Holway:

Effective March 1, 2013, Holway Telephone and Holway Long Distance will be doing business as
American Broadband. Other than the change in name which will be reflected on all future
communications with our customers, the products, services, and rates you currently have will not
change. In addition, our relationships with you, our customers, will remain the same —same people,
same locations and addresses, and same great service.

If you have any questions about the change, please call our Customer Support Center at
1.888.438.4490. We appreciate your relationship with us and look forward to continuing to be your
telecommunications provider of choice, now and in the future.
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